Clergy Travel Expense Policy
Western North Carolina Annual Conference

Since the action of the 1995 meeting of the WNCC Annual Conference, travel has been considered a church-related business item.  It is not to be considered a part of the pastor's salary and is to be reimbursed at the rate set each year by the annual conference based on the amount allowed by the IRS (58.0 cents per mile in 2019).  Travel expenses are to be paid by voucher and may include mileage and travel related expenses related to church business.  For example, if a pastor needs to visit a parishioner at a distant hospital and it will involve an overnight stay so the pastor can be present when the parishioner goes into surgery early the next morning, meals and motel bill for that trip would be travel related expenses.  A form is available on the conference website for reporting mileage and travel related expenses.  
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